
The Designated Safeguarding Lead for Highworth Combined School is: 

 

Clare Pankhania 

 

We have 3 additional Designated Safeguarding Leads.  They are: 

 

          

      Caroline Day      Clare Dimishky                Liz Ward 

 At Highworth we take safeguarding of our children very seriously.  If you have any concerns about a child, please 

complete the relevant document on Behaviour Watch.  The concerns raised by staff will be evaluated on an individual 

basis and a decision made about next steps.  If a referral to Social Services is deemed necessary, the appropriate actions 

will be taken.  If a referral to Social Services is not warranted, the child and the related concerns will be monitored by 

school staff to continue to ensure the safety and wellbeing of the child. 


